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Comments: I am writing to express my profound opposition to any mining activity in the watersheds of any rivers

in the Frank Church Wilderness.  In particular, I know the South Fork of the Salmon very well, having boated on it

many times.  It is a pristine wilderness river and watershed and I know of no other place like it.  Nobody who

knows it and appreciates the rarity of it could possibly disagree.  PLEASE keep it wild and unspoiled.

Generations to come will thank you for your foresight and wisdom.  

John Cassidy

40 years of experience in the Frank 


